


















 As I was involved in this org. as 2nd vice chair I am aware that there was approx.5,000 $ carried forward 
as well as approx. that much passed thru in this year [2013] Repeatedly I [as well as others ]had 
attempted to gain accountability and reporting thru this chair and treasurer to no avail. This has also 
generated other contact with the PDC. This did clear up 2014 with your /and the2014 secretary of KCD. 
As yet 2013 is still not addressed as well as my efforts to file a official complaint. In my contact in late 
2015 [phone] with 2 members in your office, I explained my concerns [verbal complaint] and my desire 
and trouble[internet/printer] in filing a formal complaint. One committed to mail me a form[complaint], still 
have not received . Hopefully this is the right venue to be addressed ,in a timely manner. I also have 
heard no response back on this issue to date?  
    I do believe there is ample documentation ;finacial records,meeting minutes[general/e-board] ect to 
support this complaint. While more diffucult to address is "in-kind-donations" but still attainable and should 
be looked into in the following years reporting also. 
    I do hope someone will contact me at 509-674-2540 and indicate the steps forward and timeline to 
address these important issues!     James W. Green 
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